
Holiday Gift Giving Tree 

                                                                                                                

                               Holiday Giving Program… 
A great way to offer comfort and support to Butler families this  
                                                holiday season. 
 

Beginning November 17th, the Butler Giving Tree will be on 
display in the hallway nearest the main office. The Giving 
Tree will have tags on it that display the names of holiday 
gifts that can be donated for families in our Butler 
community who are in need of some extra support this 
holiday season. We invite our Butler students and families to 
choose a tag if they wish & purchase the gift needed. We ask 
that you wrap the gift and be sure to secure the tag to the 
outside of the gift wrap. All gifts should be delivered to 
school by December 15th to ensure holiday delivery. Please 
deliver your gifts to the main office. Thank you so much for 
all of your wonderful generosity and support! 
 
More information needed….Please contact Peggy Bernabei at 
pbernabei@cbsd.org  
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